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File:  PLAN CHANGE 06/01 

  

When calling  

please ask for: 

 

Richard Johnson 

Direct Dial Phone: 5460235 

Email: richard.johnson@ncc.govt.nz 

 

6 December 2007 

 

Richard Fowler 

C/- DLA Phillips Fox 

PO Box 2791 

Wellington   6140 

 

 

Dear Richard 

CATAL S357B OBJECTION 

It was good to talk with you on 5 December 2007 about your willingness to act as a 

Commissioner to hear and decide the Catal s357B objection to part of the costs invoiced for the 

Private Plan Change 06/01 for the old Honda site at Whakatu/Annesbrook. 

I have attached as background material for you 

1. The faxed letter of 2 November from Haines Planning lodging the objection on behalf of 

Catal. 

2. An email from Haines of 29 November 2007 agreeing to a hearing early in 2008. 

3. A copy of the Hearing Committee’s hearing report and recommendations on the plan 

change. 

4. A copy of the Council’s Fees and Charges Policy. 

When you have reviewed the material I would welcome hearing from you so I can arrange a 

formal appointment and work order. 

Yours faithfully 

Richard Johnson  

Divisional Manager Planning and Consents  

 


